Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Friday, June 20, 2003 2:36 PM

To: 'GREG_ROBERTSON@gov.nt.ca'

Subject: New Shoshoni Ventures Referral to Environmental Assessment - EA-03-004

Dear Mr. Robertson,

In reviewing Preliminary Screening materials, I notice you submitted correspondence to the
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board re: New Shoshoni Ventures Diamond Exploration
program in Drybones Bay. This program is now undergoing environmental assessment. Do you
wish to remain on the distribution list for this environmental assessment?

Regards,
Sherry Sian

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca
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